
City Clerk’s Office

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

The Special Meeting of the City Council Liaison I CVB/Marketing Committee
scheduled for 3:00 p.m. on June 29, 2021 has been cancelled due to a lack of
quorum.

The meeting has been rescheduled to June 30, 2021 at 6:00pm.

Huma Ahmed
City Clerk

Posted: June 28, 2021
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